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It is with great concern for true family values that I write this submission. Why is the State Government 
calling for submissions when the federal Government has just confirmed the out come on marriage for 
Australia? 
 
The marriage of one man to one woman for life has been the foundation of our family communities 
and must not be weakened by something less than natural.  
The existing understanding and structure for families should not be changed to suit a vocal minority 
who wish to impose their views on the majority. This was clearly seen by the Federal Governments 
result. 


